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THE HOUSTON POLICE DEPARTMENT TRUCK ENFORCEMENT
UNIT ADDS NEW HIGH TECH TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT TOOL TO

THEIR OPERATIONS COURTESY OF COUNCIL MEMBER
CARROLL G. ROBINSON

“HPD Truck Enforcement Unit to demonstrate the Interceptor VG-2 Radar Detector Detector
during a news conference at Houston TranStar”

(Houston, Texas) ----- On Thursday, May 16, 2002, the Houston Police Department-Truck
Enforcement Unit will conduct a news conference to formally unveil and demonstrate the
Houston Police Department’s latest traffic enforcement tool designed to make Houston area
freeways safer.

The unveiling and demonstration of how the Interceptor VG-2 Radar Detector Detector works
will take place at Houston TranStar, the state of the art transportation and emergency
management center for the greater Houston region, located at 6922 Old Katy Road starting at
10:00a.m.

Participants in the news conference and demonstration include:
Houston City Council Member Carroll G. Robinson
Houston City Council Member Carol Alvarado
Houston City Council Member Mark Goldberg
Houston Police Department Assistant Chief Frank Yorek
Houston Police Department - Truck Enforcement Unit Lt. Steve Lyons
Houston Police Department - Truck Enforcement Unit Sgt. C.J. Klausner
Houston Safety Council 1st Vice-President – Bryan Corb

For more information on the unveiling and demonstration of the Interceptor VG-2 Radar Detector
Detector, please contact Octevia Evangelista at 713-247-2106 or Houston Police Department
Truck Enforcement Unit Sgt. C.J. Klausner at 713-376-0877.


